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NEWSLETTER 
  14th July 2022 
 

Update 

Hot Weather:  On Monday and Tuesday, due to the hot weather alerts, we will be serving a picnic lunch with sand-
wiches and salad for all children. 

Reports: Class reports were sent out this week via SchoolPing. If you would like a printed copy of your child’s report, 
please ask their class teacher, who can provide one. 

Toys and Books: Please keep sending your toys and books for our sale next week on Tuesday 19th July. Thank you 
for all donations so far. 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Mrs Lord spoke to the children about Hope and Aspirations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam T—Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 91.2%                 Sadly we had no winners  

House Points Winners WINTER  =  205 Points Well done! 

Year 6 Trip 

Last week, Year 6 went to CI Adventures in Halifax to experience caving, street surfing, archery, team building and zip 
lining. They enjoyed it so much that they wrote to CI Adventures to thank them as well. 



Year 6 

Year 6 have re-written the Lord’s Prayer into language easier for a younger child to understand. The children 
have worked in groups to produce a section of the prayer and have also created a picture. This was then made 
into a book . Year 6 visited Year 1 on Monday afternoon to  read the prayer and discuss this with them, they then 
presented Year 1 with a copy of the Prayer. 

Upcoming Events 

Every Friday afternoon  Year 5 swimming 

Friday 15th July   Year 1 trip - Scammonden View  

Wednesday 20th July  Year 4 trip - Scammonden View  

Tuesday 19th July   Toy and Book sale after school 

Wednesday 20th July   Sports Day EYFS—10am  Y5/Y6—1.30pm 

Thursday 21st July  Sports Day KS1 and Y3/Y4 9.30am 

Friday 22nd July   Break up for summer holidays—end of day 

Tuesday 6th September  School reopens for Autumn Term 

Health Update 
If your child has symptoms of COVID-19, please keep your child at home and contact school to advise us of any absence. 

Public Health latest advice: 

Anyone who tests positive for COVID-19 should stay at home for at least 5 and up to 10 days and avoid contact with other people.   

Anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 may choose to take a lateral flow test from 5 days after symptoms started (or the day their 
test was taken if they did not have symptoms). 

After the 5 days, if the person feels well and does not have a high temperature, they can 
safely return to the setting. 

If you are unsure, please visit www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ to clarify. 

Symptoms 
High temperature               

New continuous cough       
Loss or change to sense of 

taste or smell 

Year 5 Trip 

This week, Year 5 had a great day out to Scammonden View. They took part in fire building and marshmallow 
toasting, making dens, team building exercises, and problem solving activities. They all had a fantastic time. 

 

 


